Windemere Homeowners Association
Trustee Meeting Minutes, October 24 2013

Present................. Gerald Cox, Ron O’Rear and Debby Heinz
Reserve Fund........... The committee is continuing work on this issue. Debby will send an email

In 2 weeks asking for a general statement of estimated costs to help with
the budget process for next year.

Meeting Minutes ........ Minutes from the August 22nd trustee meeting were approved.
Treasurer Report........ As of October 16th, we have a balance of $3,492.44 in our checking
account.

Budget vs. Actual Report.. Thus far, we are $1,581.08 under budget for the year
Plan Review Committee ... There are no new items
Lot#59............. The lot has been sodded and looks much better.

Next trustee meeting.... The next trustee meeting is scheduled for December 3rd.



